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Journeying Together in Christ 

11 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

At the end of this week your child will be bringing home an invitation to pass on to their 

Grandparents (or to a person who is like a grandparent to them). We are celebrating the 

gift of Grandparents during the week beginning Monday 25 September by inviting them 

to join us at school. 

 

As the Grandparent visit is always very popular, we will be splitting the visits across two 

mornings. Grandparents will be welcome in school at 9am until 9.45am on Tuesday 26 

September or Thursday 28 September, please see below for the day of your child’s 

Grandparent visit. Children will share some of their work with Grandparents in class 

before bringing them to the hall for some tea and coffee. There will also be the 

opportunity to buy some books from the book fair. Their visit will finish with a 

performance from the school choir. 

 

Tuesday 26 September, 9am to 9:45am 

EYFS, Y2, Y4 & Y5 

 

Thursday 28 September, 9am to 9:45am 

Y1, Y3 & Y6 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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